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I would like to give my support to the ODFW fee package proposal that has been 

submitted to this Committee. This package will allow for ODFW to continue to gather 

necessary data for the management and monitoring of our fisheries and wildlife. The 

cost of gathering this vital data and addressing maintenance needs has only risen 

and will more than likely continue to go up. All of Oregon’s wildlife will benefit from 

these fee increases but this money comes from a small portion of the population that 

also contributes to the General Fund. In the future I hope that there will be a way for 

ODFW to receive additional funding from the rest of Oregonians who value wildlife 

and will benefit from this fee package. 

 

Thank you, 

Walter Chuck  

Newport, OR 


